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Improved Security
We recently installed a new magnetic lock to better secure our cafe. The
new lock requires a keycard to access the BHS cafe from the first floor.
In the event of an emergency, the cafe is now locked from a previous
unlocked door.

 
 

Student Technology
We continue to see great success with the Chromebooks in grade 3-5.
This is a great indicator on future technology purchases.

We are seeing a reduction in student device damage. A sign that we are
hopeful will continue to last throughout the year.

Construction
I am excited about the amazing opportunities that all of the construction
projects will provide for our district! Many meetings to help develop the
technology needs.


